To: Alumni and Friends of Canyon Camp
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Well…it is time for the Fall Canyon Camp Newsletter but…some things have changed! First, we have a new web site for the Alumni and Friends of Canyon Camp so please visit the new site often and add this web address to your favorites: https://www.canyoncampalumni.com/
 
On the Updates page you will find the usual Newsletter content with photos now:
· Kiwanis Woodcutters Ball Oct. 19
· 2019 Summer Camp Report: An historic Summer!
· Spirit Scholarship Awardees
· Some “Camp Staff Notes” contributed by Lyle Novinski
 
Be sure to also checkout these pages:
Our History – loaded with information about the Camp from 1936 to the present, and a recent addition documenting the Lodge Chiefs for Wetassa and Wulapeju Lodges!
Spirit Scholarships – for a list of all 164 Scholarship recipients since we started recognizing Staff members in 1992!
Staff Rosters – lists the Staff you worked with at Canyon Camp from 1936-2019!! (send us corrections and additions as we know there are some errors).
 
And second, former Staff member Dan Dick has a Facebook page titled Canyon Camp, BSA (https://www.facebook.com/CanyonCampBSA/). Consider joining this Facebook group to receive frequent updates on Scouting news form Canyon and elsewhere.
 
In the Spirit of Canyon. Camp,
Mike Beeth

